
PRAM CENTRAL BELHAVEN HOLDS
FIRST #PRAMPUPS EVENT 

PRAM Central’s Belhaven Student Chapter members helped their
fellow students squash the stress of finals with some furry friend
facetime on December 3.
 
The #PRAMPups event, held in conjunction with Cheshire Abbey at
Laurel Park, provided a paws-itively perfect study break, giving
attendees the opportunity to soak up some puppy love.

Students Take Study Break with Furry Friends
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